
PUBLIC NOTICE

A SUBSIDIZED HOUSING 

FOR THE ELDERLY

HUNTER RIVERWALK 

APARTMENTS

The waiting list for Hunter Riverwalk Apart-

ments, a Section 202 Subsidized Housing for 

the Elderly project, has closed.  Due to the high 

volume of applicants on the waiting list, the av-

erage wait is over two years.  Therefore, lease 

applications will not be given or received, until 

further notice, for this particular project located 

at 524 NW 1st Street, Miami, Florida 33128.

CNC MANAGEMENT INC.  

(305) 642-3634 / (305) 643-2079 TDD

EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY


